
 
 
 
 

Hello, Elgin High School Class of 2021! 
 
It’s time to photograph your SENIOR PORTRAITS! Plans have been finalized to 
photograph senior portraits at your school. 
 
Senior portraits will take place at Elgin High School from March 15th – April 15th. 
 
Look for your senior portrait information in the mail within a week. This letter will 
include your appointment date and time.  
See attached memo with additional instructions. 
 
For the health and safety of the community, Prestige Portraits will be following 
social distancing requirements and safety procedures.  
 
Questions? Please contact us at 630-910-6800 option 5. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at your senior portrait session! 
 
Thank you, 
Prestige Portraits 
 
 
 


